From: Jennifer Borrell [ ||| G

Sent: Tuesday, 31 July 2001 11:01 AM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: composition of ABC Board

The Secretary,

Senate Environment, Communications, Info Tech & the Arts References Committee,
S157, Parliament House,

Canberra ACT 2600

To the Secretary,

I am writing to express my concern that the current ABC Board appears to have a politicial
agenda that is affecting the quality and substance of ABC programming (currently abysmal in
general) and that public confidence is being affected. It is essential that the ABC, as a service
funded by and for the people, has its focus on high quality programming that is, in turn, varied,
informative, entertaining, challenging, stimulating, inspiring and enriching. | trust that your
committee will work to ensure the independence of the ABC Board so that it can focus on its
main task, free from political imperatives either covert or overt.

Yours Sincerely,

Jennifer Borrell

1 Sargood Street
Coburg 3058





